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The Word became flesh and made his dwelling
among us. We have seen his glory, the glory of
the one and only Son, who came from the Father,

full of grace and truth. John 1:14

Merry Christmas from & of us at Hope Remembered.
We are so grateful for your faithful partnership
and financial giving.

rejolice 1n this season of advent, and look to the

hope of all the world, Christ alone.

Join us 1in praying for the unreached
Gulnea Bilissau this Christmas season;
would be pleased to open thelir eyes,

the glory of the one and only Son.

Update on Tym and Agnes:
Home construction 1s moving along! The house now has
a roof, front doors, water tower, the ceiling 1is

underway, and so 1s the stucco.

Peter 1s growling strong and 1s speaking Kriol with

his friends. It is a tremendous p1 11_F=T1L1f their
family made it through the raliny season with no
malaria'

The school 1s their dailly mission fielc Weekly the
children hear Bible stories and every day the kids
have a time of prayer. e teachers and youth are
preparing for their final exams this trimester.

This month they are hosting the first 5
missionary kids 1n Guinea Bissau. Tym and Agnes
both grew up as MK's 1n Gulnea Bissau.

Pray with us: Thank the Lord for health during the

rainy season and for the progress made on the

house. Pray for the completion of the home

construction and for the labor and resources that
still lacking. Pray for Raquel, Tym's mom, as
travels back from Brazil. Pray also for the end

nhurch and for the first meeting
ds in Guilinea Bissau.

Travis and Sarah continue thelir time 1in the
States as they prepare to welcome their son 1in
February. They recently were able to purchase a
home 1n Indiana, close to where Sarah's parents
live. This will give them their own space as
they plan to stay until after the baby's birth,
as well as give them a home base in the US when
they return for visits.

Travis and Sarah have been busy visiting and
speaking at churches and in the homes of
supporters. Travis 1s also working on plans for
the 2019 work to be done in Gulnea Bissau.

Joln us 1n praising the Lord for their new home,
the health of Sarah and baby, and for the gift
of a car that was recently given to them. Pray
for Sarah and Travis as Sarah enters her third
trimester, and for the baby's health i1n these
last few weeks before birth. Pray for safety as
they travel over the Christmas holiday.

JOIN THE FUN AT A BABY SHOWER FOR

Sutat Lhcy

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 30TH
AT THE HOME OF TIM AND JEANNIE LACY
COLUMBIANA, ALABAMA

RS\/ PI groce@hoperemembered.org
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We would love for you to join us at the baby shower!
You can emall t hf—* RSVP for more info. If time or
distance makes this impossible, then we would 1o
for you to shower them with gifts through their b ab Y
reC ETI" That link can be found by going to

s 11%} Leq Earah—laiy—+lifl‘—

In January we will send out a more complete
update on all of our missionaries and projects.
Merry Christmas!'!'!

Thank you for partnering with us to serve the unreached peoples of Guinea Bissau.
We are grateful and humbled.

Partner with us!
Hope Remembered is a 501(c)(3) organization.
All donations are tax deductible.

Donate

Help us get the word out!

Copyright © 2016 Hope Remembered, All rights reserved.

Visit us on the web:

http://hoperemembered.org/

Our mailing address is:
P.O. Box 5
Fosters, AL 35463




